2400 Willow Street • North Little Rock, Arkansas 7 2114 • (501) 771-8000 • www.nlrsd.org

May 4, 2021

Dear North Little Rock School District Parents and Caregivers,

In an effort to address learning loss as a result of COVID-19, the North Little Rock School District is launching its Summer Learning Loss Program next month. Registration for these programs will close on **Friday, May 14, 2021**. The district's summer learning loss program will be an excellent opportunity for students to recover lost learning, reinforce skills, or engage in new learning and enrichment in order to better prepare them for the 2021-2022 school year.

The summer learning loss program is provided at no cost to families and will take place at each school site. Transportation, breakfast, and lunch will also be provided to students each day. See table below for a complete list of site locations, dates, and times.

NLRSD Summer Program Offerings		Dates and Times
1.	Elementary Summer Learning Loss Program or "Learning Luau" at each campus	Monday June 14, 2021 to Thursday July 15, 2021 from 7:50 am to 12:50 pm, Monday through Thursday.
2.	North Little Rock Middle School-6th Grade	Monday June 7, 2021 to Thursday July 8, 2021 from 8:10 am to 1:10 pm, Monday through Thursday.
3.	North Little Rock Middle School-7th and 8th Grade	Monday June 7, 2021 to Thursday July 8, 2021 from 8:10 am to 1:10 pm, Monday through Thursday.
4.	North Little Rock High School and Center Of Excellence	Monday June 7, 2021 to Thursday July 8, 2021 from 8:40-1:40 pm, Monday through Thursday.
5.	North Little Rock Academy-Middle School	Monday June 7, 2021 to Thursday July 8, 2021 from 7:45-12:45 pm, Monday through Thursday.

6. North Little Rock Academy-High School

Monday June 7, 2021 to Thursday July 8, 2021 from 8:45-1:45 pm, Monday through Thursday.

Note: No classes will be held on **Monday July 5, 2021,** as the district will observe the Fourth of July Holiday as all schools and central office sites will be closed.

Students who receive a letter from their school are **required** to attend. If your student does not receive a letter, and you would like for them to attend the summer learning loss program, please call your student's school for registration information.

Students will be expected to attend all nineteen days of the summer learning loss program. Also, students will be assessed at the end of the program to determine growth and the impact of the program.

We look forward to this opportunity to work with our students, for it is our mission to make sure they are well prepared for their academic journey as we begin to plan for a new school year.

We thank you for entrusting your student in our care. If you have any questions, please contact your child's school.

Sincerely,

Gregory J. Pilewski, Ed.D.

Superintendent